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  Koka, 19 April 2020 
 
 
Dear reader, 
 
Last week we asked for your support to donate for the food support programme in Koka, to supply 
the children and their families with food. 
We are overwhelmed by all gifts, smaller and larger, that we received. We are very thankful that you 
all together gave a little more than 6.000 Euro. We have no words to express our thanks for this. 
 
Last Thursday the project staff distributed flour, oil and soap to the children and families. This 
weekend we celebrate Ethiopian Easter, one of the most important religious holidays. It is very 
welcome that the families can make something extra, with the four and oil for this holiday. 
 

 
In the coming weeks, we will continue distributing food. With the large amount of donations that we 
received, we can also continue with food support after the initial 4 weeks. Most likely this is needed. 

  
If you have any question, please mail or send a WhatsApp to Marijke:  

.  
 

On behalf of Koka’s Children and their foster families:   

Thank you very much for your donation 
 

Warm regards, 
 
Erick and Marijke Westerman 


